
We are looking for PEDIBUS-attendants 

Would you like to contribute to the safety of children on their way to school while being part of 

an active and supportive community? 

For the start of the 2024-2025 school year, the Commune of Leudelange is looking for 

attendants for the Pedibus (organised trips between children's homes and school in complete 

safety).

Accompanying staff (m/f/d) 

Fixed-term contract for one year with salaried status 

The job is for 12 hours a week: 

Monday/Wednesday/Friday: 3 hours/day 

Tuesday and Thursday: 1,5 hours/day 

Provision of services from September 15, 2024 to July, 15 2025 

Conditions: 

• to be at least 18 years old;

• have a basic knowledge of Luxembourgish.

At the same time, the Commune is also looking to create a pool of substitutes. 

Applications should be sent to the Schools Department of the Commune of Leudelange by 

16th July 2024 at the latest, together with the following documents: 

• Detailed CV with recent photo;

• Extract from the criminal record (Bulletin n°3 a Bulletin spécial n°5 ‘Protection des

mineurs’ (< 3 months));

• Copy of valid identity card or passport.



Administration communale de Leudelange 

Service scolaire (A l’att. de Madame Nelly Greisch) 

5, Place des Martyrs 

L-3361 Leudelange

or by email: scolaire@leudelange.lu 

For any further information, please contact Nelly Greisch from the Schools Department 

(Tel: 37 92 92 207). 
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